
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

2nd December 2020 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Important Notice – Change of Date - INSET Day 

The academy’s INSET day (staff training day) scheduled for Friday 15th January 2021 has been changed to 

Thursday 7th January 2021. 

This means that the academy will be closed to all students on Thursday 7th January 2021.  The academy 

reopens on Friday 8th January 2021 as normal. 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Sofia Darr 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 


